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Rep. Steineke Re-Sworn in as Representative of 5th Assembly 

District 
 

MADISON – Representative Jim Steineke (R-Kaukauna) was re-sworn in as the representative 

for Wisconsin’s 5th Assembly District this afternoon as the state Assembly convened to begin its 

105th session. Rep. Steineke, who has represented northeast Wisconsin since 2011, will continue 

in his role as the Assembly Majority Leader, mentoring new representatives and staff, running 

floor debate on session days, and working with caucus members and leadership to prioritize their 

ideas and values. 

 

“To be able to continue serving my friends and neighbors in northeast Wisconsin is truly an 

honor,” said Rep. Steineke. “While the world looks a little different today than it did the last time 

I was sworn in two years ago, my commitment to the best interests of the 5th Assembly District 

remains my top priority.” 

 

During his 10-year tenure within the state Assembly, Rep. Steineke has been a champion for 

issues spanning economic, fiscal, and social areas. His work to cut taxes, prioritize homelessness 

initiatives, and reduce red tape have resulted in a better state for Wisconsin families and 

businesses alike. When the COVID-19 pandemic hit, Rep. Steineke was at the forefront of 

providing state relief to hard-working families in need. 

 

“As we face both challenges and opportunities in this new legislative session, I will continue 

working to find compromise where possible, while remaining true to the values that sent me to 

Madison in the first place,” continued Rep. Steineke. “I am eager to keep finding new, 

meaningful solutions for my constituents and our great state.” 

 

### 

 

Representative Jim Steineke represents Wisconsin’s 5th Assembly District which includes 

Outagamie and portions of Brown County. Steineke serves as the Assembly Republican Majority 

Leader.  

 

Please click here to learn more about Rep. Steineke and for access to a high-resolution photo. 


